
04/06/2020 

MS Karen Esmore 
- 56 Somerset ST 
Mosman NSW 2088 
Kesmore@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0442 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

After 20 years (1997-2017) of enjoying 7 Norma Rd as a weekender/ holiday house I now 
regularly come up to Whale Beach in the summer to meet up with friends and have a surf. In 
the past our family regularly enjoyed the famous hamburgers at Whaleys where the Whale 
Beach Deli now stands. Over time I have noted the deterioration of the site and a shortage of 
parking. The proposed development will improve amenities, supply underground parking and I 
feel will be a big improvement and an asset to Whale Beach. I hope council approves the 
developer’s application. 
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